1/19/08 Sweepstakes Critique by Brenda Scheiblauer

After not actively exhibiting for the last couple of years, I looked forward to judging the sweepstakes at the NCIPC Specialty for the third time.

I was pleased with the entry of fifteen, knowing how entries are suffering in the breed. I was disappointed in the overall quality, finding exhibits lacking in proper heads with the beautiful expressive eyes and structural faults which prevented the proper pekingese movement. A few of the placements would have been different if the puppies had shown better.

My Best In Sweepstakes, Lon-Du Chargette at Lloyds, was an easy winner for me as she had a very pleasing headpiece with lovely eyes. She was properly put together which provided her with the proper movement with a lovely roll.

Thank you to the club members for the assignment and to Chris Hann for stewarding.

Brenda Scheiblauer 

